
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Graduation Photos 

E/IC/SC/19/111 

8th June, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will soon have Islamic Primary School’s 40th graduation. The P.6 graduation is 

an important event in a student’s life.   To commemorate the occasion, graduation photo 

taking will be scheduled on 15th June, 2020.  Due to COVID-19 and to avoid large 

gatherings of people, only individual class photos will be taken.  Considering the current 

situation and also that it may not be possible for some students to attend, the school has 

made a special arrangement to have photo taking to be free of charge for pupils this year.  

 

                                                              Yours sincerely, 

 
    

                           

     Ng Sui Lan 

                                                              Headmistress 
 
 

 
                              Reply Slip                     E/IC/SC/19/111 

Graduation Photos 

 

 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

 I have read and acknowledged the arrangements for the "Graduation Photos".  

 

 

 

        Parent's Signature:                                     

 

        Parent's Name:                                        

 

           Student's Name: ________________________  Class: _____ 

 

        Date:                                               

 


